BAYLOR COLLEGE OF MEDICINE
TEXAS MEDICAL CENTER
HousTton, TEXAS 77025

DEPARTMENT OF INTERNAL MEDICINE July 5, 1972

Henry Blackburn, M.D. .
University of Minnesota

School of Public Health

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Doctor Blackburn:

I appreciate your thoughtful letter of June 5th regarding my letter of
May 31st and the suggestions of Dr. Wada. I believe that you express
quite clearly the feelings of my committee. They will receive copies
of your letter.

The Boh- an’d‘”Vlwan Sm1th Professor
and Chief of the Medical Service
The Methodist Hospital and
Chairman, Department of Medicine,
Baylor College of Medicine

HDM:hc

cc: Mrs. Nancy Bish



